
From: Heather Gillespie  
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 08:42 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy  
Subject: Smoking Ban - for meeting tonight  
  
As an active family with young children, we feel that smoking should be banned in parks, 
playgrounds, sports fields and any public place.  We felt this way before we had children as we 
have always used the park road system for runs on a daily basis but feel even more strongly 
about it now that we have children using these areas. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Heather Gillespie & Travis Wintjes 


